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ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES

Port Blair, dated the 05" April 2002

To
The Director of Health Services
Andaman & Nicobar Islands
Port Blair.

Madam,

Kindly refer my letter No.14-62/Lep/TH/2002/ 851 dated 3™ April
2002. In this connection I once again bring to your kind notice that my aged
father who is ailing since long (afflicted with C.V.A with right sided
Hemiplegia) has developed complications since yesterday. He is having
breathing difficulty and also not eating anything since last two days.
Therefore my presence is very much essential here.

In view of the above my case may be considered sympathetically on

humanitarian grounds and exempt me from Jarawa Health Survey duties.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,

I

Deputy Director (Leprosy)
Copy to:-

\/l/The Director (TW), Andaman & Nicobar Administration, Port Blair
for information and necessary action.
2, Executive Secretary (AAJVS), Andaman & Nicobar

\ Administration, Port Blair for information and necessary action.
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Deputy Director (Leprosy)
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